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Water Services Releases Strategic Plan 2025 

 
The Water Services Division has just completed its 2025 Strategic 
Plan. The plan summarizes the major issues facing the Division and 
the community over the next five years. It outlines ten Strategic 
Objectives that provide a basis for further community dialogue 
about risks, needed investments, and opportunities related to 
water issues. Among the critical concerns addressed in the plan are: 

 Water resources and climate change planning 

 Wildfires and water service reliability  

 Stormwater system sizing and maintenance 

This Plan does not communicate final policy decisions, but lays the 
groundwork for future discussions with policy makers and the 
public on specific strategies and investments. View the Plan on the 
Water Services website at 
https://www.flagstaff.az.gov/3915/Reports-and-Documents. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Questions or comments?  

Reply to ldeem@flagstaffaz.gov or 

call Lisa Deem, at (928) 213-2471 
 

https://www.flagstaff.az.gov/DocumentCenter/View/62976/2025_Strategic-Plan-final
https://www.flagstaff.az.gov/DocumentCenter/View/62976/2025_Strategic-Plan-final
https://www.flagstaff.az.gov/3915/Reports-and-Documents
mailto:ldeem@flagstaffaz.gov

